
Dear Parent/Carer

Your child has recently taken part in an assembly about The Little Princess Trust and how the 
charity helps children and young people who have lost their own hair due to cancer treatment 
or other hair loss conditions such as alopecia. 

The assembly contained some sensitive content and your child may wish to discuss this with 
you. 
 
We have provided your child’s school with a document by the Children’s Cancer and Leukaemia 
Group (CCLG). Please speak to your school if you would like a copy. Or alternatively, you can 
visit their website: www.cclg.org.uk. 

The Little Princess Trust also funds vital childhood cancer research to find kinder, more effective, 
outcome orientated treatments. For further information on The Little Princess Trust, or to find 
out how you can support them, please visit: www.littleprincesses.org.uk. 

If you have any questions regarding the content of the assembly, please do not hesitate to 
contact us directly. 

Yours faithfully,

The 1decision Team 


